
I am pleased to share with you the latest developments at our 
hospital in this month's newsletter – Sanar Insights. As always, our 
dedicated team of healthcare professionals has been working 
tirelessly to provide the best possible care to our patients.

In the month of April, we had successfully performed our 12th Liver 
Transplant surgery in a short span of time, thanks to the expertise 
of our skilled surgeons and the support of our allied medical staff. 
Our team continues to demonstrate their commitment to 
excellence and compassionate care, which is the cornerstone of 
our hospital's mission

In this 4th edition of Sanar Insights, we have featured few heart-
warming successful cases. One such case is of Mr. Hilal from Iraq  
who was suffering from congenital heart disease which was 
undiagnosed for over 45 years. A�er proper evaluation, he was 
treated successfully by a team led by Dr. Akhil Govil, Director and 
HOD, Cardiac Surgery. 
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Another inspirational case featured here is of Ms. Akhtamova 
from Tajikistan, who was unable to walk due to spine problems, and 
was morbidly obese. She was able to walk again normally through 
a multidisciplinary care approach led by Dr. Harnarayan Singh, 
Director and HOD – Neurosurgery and Spine Surgery, and Dr. Vinay 
Shaw, HOD and Senior Consultant GI, Minimal Access and Bariatric 
Surgery

In our continued effort to extend our healthcare services, we 
are delighted to announce that Sanar International Hospitals has 
launched "Elderly First" — a programme specially curated for the 
citizens above the age of 50. We have also partnered with many 
renowned organisations, with some of them highlighted in this 
month's edition. We would also like to take this opportunity to 
thank all our stakeholders for their continued trust and support. 

I  hope that you find our Newsletter informative and I look forward 
to sharing more exciting news in the following issues. We would be 
glad to hear your feedback, which can be sent at: 
marketing@sanarhospitals.com
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